February 2, 2024

MR. FEDIRICO A. ORQUIN
Authorized Representative
DS¢, INC.

Suite 102 Comfoods Building
Sen. Gil Puyat Ave., Makati City
Tel nos: 8815-4360; 8815-4826

Dear Mr. Orquin:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the project, "Supply, Delivery and
Installation of One (1) Unit of Brand New Periapical Dental X-ray is hereby awarded
to you in the amount of One Hundred Sixty-Four Thousand Pesos (Phpl64,000.00),
inclusive of all applicable government taxes.

This contract is renewable at the option of the appointing Head of Procuring Entity, but in no
case shall exceed the term of the latter

Kindly return the original copy of this Notice of Award within calendar three (3) days with your
signature in the Conforrme portion.

For further details, please coordinate with the Procurement Division through any of the
following contact information:

telephone number:  (02) 8-818-5330
emar aodress: nmadelasalas@sec. gov.ph

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Authorized R tive of the
Head of the Procuring Entity
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